
21/02/2021 

MS Anie Diana spalding 
1 / 108 - A Irrubel road ST 
Newport NSW 2106 
Aniediana@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear there, 

As a Newport homeowner, I am really concerned about this project to our suburb. It looks like 
is going to be a big waste of money and degrade the Newport Beach image. Instead of going 
for a big concrete and a prison look, our beautiful suburb should be gifted with a building and 
investment that will give our community more eat out options. It should bring a funk, 
environmental and clean look to attract more tourists and families to spend some time here. 
In our community we love to be outdoors, we love to be with our kids and family, we love to 
take our dogs for a walk, we love our coffee! Building a horrible concrete closed build is a loss 
to everyone. To the investors, comunit and counsel. 

Sent: 21/02/2021 12:52:55 PM
Subject: Online Submission


